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16 BRITISH URBAN REGENERATION FORUM ANNUAL CONFERENCE IN NEWCASTLE ON
4TH/5TH DECEMBER 2002 (AN277-2002)

The Director of Planning and Transportation intends to attend the above Conference on the theme of
"Results not Rhetoric" and the Committee's instructions are requested regarding the attendance of
members.  The cost of attendance is £300.00 excluding travel and accommodation.


